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Rep. LaKeshia Myers Statement on Leaked SCOTUS Decision  

MADISON – Following reports of a drafted U.S. Supreme Court decision, which would overturn 

the long established precedent in Roe v. Wade, Rep. LaKeshia Myers (D-Milwaukee) issued this 

statement: 

“Last night’s reporting from Politico warns that the Supreme Court is eager to toss aside nearly 

fifty years of legal precedent in a callous attempt to turn back the clock on women’s rights and 

overturn Roe v. Wade.  

We will not return to the days of harrowing backroom abortions. We will not sit quietly as our 

healthcare rights are stolen, leaving us with even fewer individual freedoms than our mothers 

had. We will stand up and we will fight to ensure that women and our daughters have control 

over their own body.  

While we have feared this kind of action from the conservative justices on the high court, it is 

increasingly clear that Congress is running out of time to offer real and enduring legislative 

protections for women’s reproductive rights.” 
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